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A Word From the Grand Knight 

Knight News 

Grand Knight 
John Haug, Sr. 

Ladies Auxiliary 
President Kathy Mangi 

Columbus Home  
President Walter Bruch 

Dates to Remember 
July  12—HF All-star Steak 

Dinner—No Meeting 

July 30—Installation of 
Officers—3rd Degree 

July 31—Communion 
Breakfast Mass — St. E 

August 20 — 4th Degree 
Installation of Officers 

September 3 — Family 
Picnic 

W ell you’re stuck with me 
another year.  This year’s 
election results are: 

Grand Knight .................. John Haug Sr. 
Deputy Grand Knight ...... David Ramey 
Chancellor ....................... Steve Cauble 
Treasurer ...............................Bill Rotter 
Recorder .................................Jim Alsop 
Warden ...................... Marty Thomason 
Advocate..................... Tim Bronnbauer 
Inside Guard....................Steve Gargac 
Outside Guar ................... Ronnie Reish 
Three year trustee...............Walt Bruch 

Joe Schuler and George Friedel will 
remain as trustees and Rich Haack will 
remain as Financial Secretary.  I’m 
hoping all other chairs and appointees 
will retain their positions. I am extremely 
pleased to announce that Fr. Jeff has 
agreed to serve as our Chaplain to 
replace Fr. Gene who has retired.   

I’d like to thank everyone for their help 
over the past two years and the council 
for making some hard decisions.  We’ve 
made some significant progress getting 
our business in order the first year and 
have proved we can stick to the plan the 
second year. This third year I’m planning 
and hoping we can all work together to 
secure our future.  More on this will 
come after some well-deserved time off.  
There will be no business meeting in July 
and the Holy Family Men’s Club has 
again graciously invited all Knights to 
their All Star Steak dinner.  It will be the 
second Tuesday in July, the 12th and the 
steak dinner, sides and refreshments are 
only $20.  The fourth Tuesday in July we 

will have a social meeting and only 
conduct emergency/necessary business.  
Regular business will resume at the 
August business meeting. 

Installation of Council Officers will occur 
July 30th with the ceremony starting at 
6:30 followed by dinner.  The signup 
sheet will be posted in the council room.  
We are in the planning stages of a family 
picnic on September 3rd.  More details 
will be forthcoming. 

I look forward to another enjoyable year 
working with the best KC Council ever.  

John Haug Sr.  

Faithful Navigator 
George Friedel 

Special Congratulations to Emily Geisler, a 
Knight scholarship recipient and GCHS 
soccer team player. Emily was late for our 
scholarship picture due to a sectional 
soccer game. The team went on to win 
state. Great job, Emily and team! 



From the Faithful Navigator 

A s I write my last column for the newsletter as the 
Faithful Navigator of Assembly 0224, I must 
dwell on how the term ended.  During the last 

month we had two 
ordinations of Sir Knights 
to Priesthood.  Father 
Brian Alford was with us 
for a year while serving as 
a Deacon at St. Elizabeth 
Church and Father Jason 
Nesbit as a member of 
Council 1098 and 
Assembly 0224.  WHAT A 
FINISH!!! 

I must say it was a true 
pleasure to serve this 
organization for two years 
as Faithful Navigator. 
Thank you for your 
support and help to make 
my job as pleasant as it was. It was especially great to 
witness the enthusiasm of the Honor Guard. I’m sure 
our next Faithful Navigator, David Cruse, will continue 
to stress the importance of Honor Guard. Honor Guard 
is why we have the Fourth Degree of our order. 

I wish to extend my sympathy to the family of Sir Knight 
Jimmy J. Gray who was called to his reward. May his 
soul rest in peace. 

We have a couple of installation of 
officers coming up soon. The Third 
Degree officers will  be installed on July 30, 2011, and 

the Fourth Degree officers will 
be installed August 20, 2011. 
All officers of both degrees start 
their terms of office on July 1, 
2011. Sign up sheets are in the 
Council room.  

Also, as I write this plans are 
being made to present the Third 
and Fourth Degree checks to 
Holy Family School this 
weekend and St. Elizabeth 
School next weekend.  I pray 
that with the Knight’s support 
we will  be able to continue with 
Catholic education at our 
parishes. 

In closing, again I want to thank everyone for your 
support for the last two years.  

Vivat Jesus 

 

George Friedel 
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Honoring Those Who Serve 
The 4th Degree Knights of Columbus would like to honor those family members who are so proudly serving in our 
national defense.  Jeffery Bilyeu, SPC, Army, South Korea; David Breeden Jr., Airman 1st Class, Air Force, North 
Carolina; Lee  Brown, Master Sergeant, Army, Ft. Hood Texas; Jon P. Connolly, Major, Marine Corps, Hawaii; Scott 
Griffin, Sergeant, Army National Guard, USA; Zach Hay, Airman, Eglin Air Force Base, Florida; Evan Jones, 2nd Lt., 
Marine Corps, Camp Pendleton, CA;  Stephani Luebben, Captain, Air Force, F.E. Warren AFB WY; Commander 
Michael A. Reed  San Diego, CA;  Michael Ryan, Ft. Stewart, GA; Jason Scaturro, Sergeant, Army, Iraq; Brett Taylor, 
PFC, Army, Ft. Drum NY; Gregory Voloski, Chief Petty Officer, Navy, Des Moines, IA; Chris Wilbur, SPC, Army, Ft. 
Campbell, KY.   

Fourth Degree Comptroller John Haug and Faithful Navigator 
George Friedel present Father Jason Nesbit Dale Ramey’s 
Chalice as a gift from the 4th Degree 0224 at his Mass of 
Thanksgiving reception.  
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Dates to Remember:  July 30th is the installation of 
the 3rd Degree and Ladies Auxiliary. July 31st is the 
Communion Mass at St. Elizabeth’s.  August 20th is 
the installation of the 4th Degree.  The K of C picnic is 
September 3rd. 

Prayer requests are for Bill Jacobs and Jim Dedera. 

Please spend time with Our Lord. “Could You Not 
Watch One Hour With Me?” (Mt. 26:40) Adoration is at 
St. Mary’s on Wednesdays from 9:00 am—3:00 pm, 
and at St. Elizabeth’s from 9:00 am—6:15 pm, with 
Benediction at 6:30 pm. 

Thank you to all the Ladies who have helped this past 
year to make this Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary 
the success that it is.  

AD MAJOREM DEI GLORIAM 

Kathy Mangi 

P raying that everyone has a safe, healthy 
summer!  Hope to see everyone back at our 
August meeting on the 16th, at 7:30 p.m. 

We have a new member to the Auxiliary, Lucy Shim; 
she was installed at our June meeting. Welcome, 
Lucy!  Loretta Calentine applied for membership and 
will be installed during our August meeting.  Welcome, 
Loretta! 

Ladies, we still need help with the quilting for our 
quilts. These quilts are donated to the Good 
Samaritan house for the children.  There are two quilts 
that are given as attendance prizes at the convention. 
And they are a large part of our fund raising for the 
Auxiliary.  The next quilting date is July 5th.   Please 
call Cleo Schnefke, if you have any questions, your 
help will be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you to all who donated baby items for the 
month of May for our monthly outreach.  The different 
organizations that received all the items during the 
course of this past year were very much appreciative. 

 

From the Financial Secretary 

C ongratulation to Robert Hennessey for becoming an Honorary Life Member, and Frank Fedora for 

becoming an Honorary Member this past month. We now have 561 total members, with 14 Honorary, and 

70 Honorary Life. I hope everyone has a safe and fun Fourth of July and all of your summer activities. 

 Richard Haack, 931-5340 

U pdate: Last month I reported on a donation in memory of Sir Knight Al DeLay.  I would like to add that a 

total of $540 was donated on Al’s behalf and will be earmarked for our Tootsie Roll drive with Area 12  

Special Olympics as beneficiary. Al’s widow, Lucille, has also donated his regalia back to the 4th Degree. 

From the President of  the Ladies Auxiliary—JMJ 

KC Meeting Attendance/50-50 Winners & Losers 
May 24 2011 
Steve Gargac won the 50/50 drawing and Sam Rouse failed to win the attendance drawing.  

June 14, 2011 
Joe Schmedake won the 50/50 drawing and Phillip Reznack failed to win attendance drawing. 
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College Recipients Sponsoring Member 

Jonathan DeRuntz Gene DeRuntz 

Cody Fain Ronald Reish 

Brian Faulkner Greg Faulkner 

Scott Faulkner Frank Faulkner 

Emily Geisler Darren Geisler 

Andrew Hankins Richard Votoupal 

Rachel Johannigmeier Warren Bequette 

Allison Jones William Worthen 

Michael Joyce Dennis Joyce/John Straubinger 

Lindsay Smith Robin Smith/Don Parente 

Sean Spraque Donald Moore 

The Knights of Columbus would like to thank the Scholarship Committee of Andy Yurko, Bill Loftus 
and Bob Stegemeier for an excellent  job. Congratulations to the recipients and sponsoring active 
members. All scholarship funds are earned by the diligence of the bingo workers and pull tab team.    

8th Grade Recipients High School 

Joe Berlinger St. Louis University H.S. 

Andrew Eckelmann Marquette High School 

Ryan Griffin Christian Brothers College H.S. 

Clara Firtos Marquette High School 

Thomas Hart Marquette High School 

Alyssa Herzing Marquette High School 

Ryan Hutchinson Marquette High School 

Catherine Jakich Marquette High School 

Kristopher Keller Marquette High School 

Alexandria Miller Marquette High School 

Nick Richey Marquette High School 

Rachel Riggins Marquette High School 
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Thank you to John Haug and Wanda Gutierrez  for pictures at Calvary Cemetery. 
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JULY 2011 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     1 2 

     Wilbur/Alsop 
Bingo Team 

 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

Schuler 
Bingo Team 

HAPPY 4TH 
OF JULY 

God Bless 
the USA 

  5th Degree 
Workday 

Petty Bingo 
Team 

 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

Rotter/Gray 
Bingo Team 

Columbus 
Home Meeting 

7:00 pm 

No Meeting  5th Degree 
Workday 

Friedel  Bingo 
Team 
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Softball 
Bingo Team 

  

 Ladies Auxiliary 
Mtg. 

 
4th Degree 

Meeting  
7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

 
 

Dillier Bingo 
Team 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
Cauble Bingo 

Team 
Newsletter 
Items Due  
6:00 pm 

 KC Social 
Meeting  
7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

Petty Bingo 
Team 

Installation of 
3rd Degree 

Officers  
6:30 pm 

31       
Communion 
Mass St. E 
8:00 am 
Softball 

Bingo Team 

      


